
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

10 June 2025  

 

REMINDER TO SUBMIT ACCREDITATION APPLICATIONS FOR THE 30TH 

ANNIVERSARY OF THE ESTABLISHMENT OF THE CONSTITUTIONAL COURT 

 

The Constitutional Court, led by Chief Justice Mandisa M L Maya, will host an event on 20 

June 2025 to commemorate the 30th Anniversary of the Establishment of the Constitutional 

Court. The event will take place at Constitution Hill. 

 

Media access to the venue will be by accreditation only. Members of the media interested 

in covering the event are reminded to apply for accreditation by submitting their details using 

the attached template. 

 

Completed templates must be emailed to Ms Pfunzo Mafenya PMafenya@judiciary.org.za by 

no later than 12h00 on Friday, 13 June 2025.  Accreditation applications submitted after 

this deadline will not be considered.  

 

Accreditation applications not submitted using the provided template will not be 

considered. Personal information will be processed in line with the Protection of Personal 

Information Act (Act No. 4 of 2013). 

 

Ends. 

 

Media enquiries: 

Email: mediaenquiries@judiciary.org.za 

 

Issued by the Office of the Chief Justice 

 


